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Dear Year 11 Student
Results Day:

GCSE results day is Thursday 21st August. From 8.30am students will be able to come into school via the side
gate of the sports hall In Rectory Road to collect their results in person.

Exams office staff will be on hand to give out the results envelopes and answer any queries you may have. Ms
Ford, our Aspirations & Destinations coordinator and a careers advisor, will also be available to support any
students with post-16 questions.

Students who are not able, or do not wish to attend school must provide an A4 Stamped Addressed envelope
(large Letter stamp) and we will post your results out to you.

If a family member is coming to collect your results, you will need to inform me by email:
j.pascal@littleilford.org, please state the name of the person coming and ensure they bring Photo ID on the
day (ie passport or driving licence)

GCSE 2025 Appeals Process:

Should a student not be happy with a grade they receive, then they have the opportunity to appeal their grade
if they meet the eligibility criteria. It is important to note that an appeal may result in a grade being lowered,
staying the same, or going up. Therefore, if a student puts in an appeal and their grade is lowered, they will
receive the lower mark.

Please see important information for students on the website for more details on the appeal process.

Yours sincerely

JPascal
MrsJ P |
Exams Officer

‘ ‘ ... an excellent ambassador for community cohesion within the locality - OFSTED , ’
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